
Title 1 Parent Survey Results 

 

A Title 1 Parent survey was made available to parents to provide feedback on parental 

involvement with our school. Of the 54 parents who completed the survey, 33 parents said that 

they participated in a parental involvement activity at some point during the 2022-2023 school 

year. These activities included PTO/Title 1 Meetings, Reading Makes Us Merry and Bright 

Winter literacy night, Kicking into Reading Spring literacy night, Reading book to their 

children’s class, Field Trips, Halloween Carnival, etc. Parents also responded positively when 

asked to rate the effectiveness of the parental involvement activities on a scale of 1 to 3: 31 

responded with 3, 13 responded with 2, 4 responded with 1, and 6 did not answer this question. 

When asked if they received information from the school about their child’s test scores, 51 

parents responded Yes, 2 responded No, and 1 did not answer. Parents were also asked if they 

received a copy of the Parent Engagement Policy in the school handbook with 47 parents 

responding Yes, 6 responding No, and 1 not answering. When asked if they received a copy of 

the school/parent compact sent at the beginning of the school year 47 responded with Yes, 6 with 

No, and 1 did not answer. Parents overwhelmingly agreed that the school scheduled 

parent/teacher conferences at convenient times with 52 saying Yes, 1 saying No, and 1 not 

answering. When asked to indicate parental activities that they would like to be involved in at 

school some ideas that were mentioned include: a class parent, field day, something specific for 

dads and moms, bake sales, more reading and physical activities. As expected, when asked what 

day of the week is most convenient for parents to participate in parent engagement activities the 

results were widespread with 8 saying Monday, 4 for Tuesday, 12 for Wednesday, 9 for 

Thursday, and 16 for Friday.  Overall, the majority of feedback was positive for the 2022-2023 

school year and great ideas were presented for next school year.  


